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FACULTY AND ENSEMBLE CONCERT/RECITAL RESERVATION

	Name
	
	Telephone
	

	Organization/Ensemble or Instrument
	

	Recital Date/Time  
	    

	

	Location
	

	See Faculty Handbook for location and time policies.


Recital reservation should be completed no later than 1 month prior to recital date.  If there are any changes the Concert Office should be notified immediately!

Approved program copy must be in Microsoft Word format, either attached to an e-mail (n_hock@uncg.edu) or on a floppy disk, and turned in to Noah Hock in Room 220 at least one month before performance date.  Program format may be downloaded at musical.uncg.edu (click “Recital Reservation” then click “Recital Program Format”)

Program Length_____________________ (Recitals should be no longer than 75 minutes unless at 7:30)

Harpsichord / Fortepiano Approval (if used in recital)___________________________________________________________






(see Andrew Willis - aswillis@uncg.edu)

Requested piano (Recital Hall):  � Steinway   � Kawai

Special Stage Requirements : See Concert Manager Noah Hock in the  Office or email n_hock@uncg.edu

	


ONLY RECEPTIONS CATERED BY UNIVERSITY CATERING WILL BE ALLOWED IN THE NEW MUSIC BUILDING.
